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Welcome back! 

It has been so lovely to welcome all of our families back to Lansvale Public 
School. I would like to formally welcome all of our new families to our 
amazing school. We know you will love being part of the Lansvale 
community.  

Principal Position
At the end of 2021 Mr Mark Diamond relinquished 

his position as Principal at Lansvale Public School. 

This was a very big decision for Mr Diamond as 

Lansvale PS is a school that he loves dearly. Mr 

Diamond will be continuing his leadership in the 

Department of Education working in the Rural and 

Remote Education Strategy, supporting leaders and 

schools across NSW.  

I want to take this opportunity to personally thank 

Mr Diamond on behalf of the Lansvale PS community for his remarkable 

and outstanding leadership of Lansvale PS over the last 12 years.   
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We are hoping to organise a suitable farewell for Mr Diamond later in 

Term 1 pending COVID guidelines. We will communicate more details 

regarding this farewell later in the term.  

 

Mrs Lisa Porter – Fairfield Director, Educational Leadership will be working 

with the Lansvale PS community in the coming weeks to finalise the new 

substantive Principal position.  

 

Happy Lunar New Year 

Last Tuesday 1st February we 

celebrated the Lunar New Year at 

Lansvale Public School. We hope 

everyone enjoyed wonderful 

celebrations with their family.  
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Principal’s Message...continued 

Staff  

We are thrilled to have the following new staff join 

our amazing community this year.  
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Principal’s Message...continued 
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Principal’s Message...continued 

 

School Executive 
I would like to introduce to you the 2022 school executive team. All of our 

executive members are available to support students and families. Please 

contact the office if you would like to speak to anyone on our executive 

team.  

 

R/Principal – Mrs Laura Karam 

R/Deputy Principal – Mrs Brooke Hutchinson 

R/Deputy Principal – Mrs Mary Chau 

 

Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction 

– Mrs Mai Lu 

Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction – Mrs Sanja Mallios 

 

Preschool Assistant Principal – Mrs Lien Chai 

Kindergarten Assistant Principal – Miss Lisa Ng 

Stage 1 Assistant Principal – Ms Vicky Lee 

Year 3 R/Assistant Principal – Mrs Amanda Micallef (M-W) and Mrs Kristy 

Pham (Th-F) 

Year 4 R/Assistant Principal – Olivia Vasilevska 

Year 5 R/Assistant Principal – Julie Nghe 

Year 6 R/Assistant Principal – Fergie Tu 

Assistant Principal Attendance – Mrs Melissa Fereday (Th-F) 

 

SACC (School as Community Coordinator) – Mrs Rose Raslan 

 

Communication – working together  

Parent-teacher communication is essential 

in building positive school partnerships 

which support and enhance children’s 

learning experiences at school.  If you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact 

your child’s teacher. In most cases the 

classroom teachers are able to provide the most accurate information and/

or advice. They will happily make a time to discuss items if they are 

unavailable to meet at the time of your initial discussion. If you are unable to 

come to the school, please call the front office and the administrative staff 

will make an appointment for you. In the case of questions or concerns 

around whole school information, policies, processes and/or sensitive 

issues, Mrs Hutchinson, Mrs Chau and I are more than happy to meet with 

parents and carers.  
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School Community Charter 

In this edition of the newsletter I have included the School Community 

Charter. The School Community Charter outlines the responsibilities of 

parents, carers, educators and school staff in NSW public schools to 

ensure our learning environments are collaborative, supportive and 

cohesive. 

COVID - Smart 

Last week, our most updated COVID guidelines were 

published via the School App and on Seesaw. Our 

cohorting measures and staggered pick up arrangements 

remain in place for the beginning of Term 1. We are 

regularly revising our procedures and will keep you 

updated via Seesaw and the School App.  

 

2022 Classes 

Our classes for 2022 are now set. We initially 

communicated to families that our classes are 

temporary until our final student numbers had been 

counted. We are now able to communicate to all 

families that your child will stay in their current class 

for 2022.  

 

Meet the teacher  

We are in the process of organising our Meet 

the Teacher evening. More than likely this will 

occur in Week 6 and will be held via Zoom or 

through phone calls. We will provide more 

information very soon.  
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Marvellous Moments with Mrs Karam  

Every fortnight I will visit at least 2 classes in our 

school. During my visit I will work with children, team-

teach or observe fabulous learning. Each fortnight I will 

share my photos and experiences with our community 

in the newsletter. I have already visited every class in 

our school last week and I look forward to visiting again 

as part of my ‘Marvellous Moments with Mrs Karam’ initiative starting in 

Week 6.  

 

 

Have a great fortnight,  

 

Mrs Laura Karam 

R/Principal  
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                                                         Preschool Newsletter 

We would like to give a big welcome to all our preschool families for 2022! We have really appreciated the time you took to 

meet with our preschool educators and value the input you have given to support your child’s learning. We have loved hear-

ing about their interests and your dreams and aspirations for your child. We look forward to working with you to plan and 

implement authentic experiences to ensure we achieve the goals that you have set for your child. 

 

It has been a great start to the preschool year. The children are learning routine and expectations while building new friend-

ships with their classmates. Our staggered start time ensures that every child is known, valued and cared for. Although the 

children have just begun, they are already enjoying lots of rich learning experiences. 

The children have been engaged in activities that help strengthen their fine motor skills which will help them develop their 

pencil grip for writing. There are also many fun activities for the children to recognise their names as well as learning the 

names of their new classmates.  During outdoor play the children have been exploring with all their senses as they discover 

new plants, flowers and insects in their play. As the children interact with each other and form friendships, they are learning 

important life skills such as sharing, negotiating, turn taking and collaborating.  

A few friendly reminders 

• In week 4, the children will begin attending full days at preschool. Drop off will be at the Lansdowne Rd gate. The 

teachers will sign the children in, parents will not be allowed to enter the preschool premises. Pick up will be from 2:30 

at the Lansdowne Rd gate and staff will walk the children down to you. 

• Please remember to bring a lunchbox, a hat, water bottle and a change of clothes 

• Children are allowed water and white milk only  

• Please bring your child’s medical action plan and their medication if they have health needs. 

• Connect to your child’s seesaw 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to message your child’s teacher through seesaw or you may call 

the preschool on 97245252. 

Warm regards, 

Preschool Staff 

Useful Links. 

• Please visit the Munch and Move website for more information on healthy eating and active play 

 

• https://healthykids.nsw.gov.au/munch-move-resources/family-information-session-package/ https://

healthylunchbox.com.au/ 

https://healthylunchbox.com.au/
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/
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